BRIDGEWATER
CONSERVATION AND INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION

Bridgewater Town Hall
P.O. Box 216, 44 Main Street South
Bridgewater, CT 06752

Please Publish in the Voices on
Wednesday, February 10, 2021

Notice of Decision
Town of Bridgewater
Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission

At a meeting held on February 2, 2021, the Commission approved for publication changes in the
regulations for the Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission as filed in the office of
the Town Clerk.

Dated in Bridgewater, Connecticut, this 3rd day of February 2021.

Lori Franklin
Chairman

Send Bill to:  Selectman’s Office
P.O.Box 216
Bridgewater, CT 06752
(860) 354-2731




